
Ciminelli begins work on $12.5 million renovation of 105,000
s/f Bethune Lofts
July 25, 2011 - Upstate New York

Ciminelli Real Estate Corporation has purchased the historic Buffalo Meter Company building
located at 2917 Main St. Completion of the transaction officially signaled the start of the estimated
$12.5 million renovation of the four-story, 105,000 s/f building into 87 loft style apartments. The
project will be the first historic re-use project of this scale in the area, and will be renamed Bethune
Lofts at Buffalo Meter Company.
The circa 1915 building enjoys a rich history dating back to its original owner, the Buffalo Meter
Company, which occupied the building from 1917 - 1969. It was then sold to the University at
Buffalo to house the Department of Art, the Architecture Department and portions of the Division of
Continuing Education. The building was renamed Louise Blanchard Bethune Hall, after the first
professional woman architect and the first woman fellow of the American Institute of Architects. 
Close proximity to major transit stations makes the Lofts an ideal solution for the growing workforce
of the Buffalo Niagara Medical Campus, the campus population of the University at Buffalo, and for
those looking for transit-oriented living space in the City of Buffalo.
Paul Ciminelli, company president and chief executive officer, said, "Our vision for the building
specifically incorporates its unique design elements. For example, there will be 11, two-level
apartments on the building's fourth floor and a fifth-story penthouse that features three sides of
windows that run nearly floor to ceiling. We also plan to have gated parking and a fitness center."
The comprehensive scope of work will be in accordance with the Secretary of the Interior's
Standards for Rehabilitation, supporting the goal of being listed on the New York State Register of
Historic Places and the National Register of Historic Places. Additionally, the project team will
pursue LEED Certification.
Carmina Wood Morris P.C., a Buffalo architecture and engineering firm, serves as the project's
architect and LP Ciminelli has been retained as construction manager. The first units should be
tenant ready in spring 2012.
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